
 

To, 

The Arlington Selectmen, 

730 Massachusetts Ave, 

Arlington, MA-02476 

SUB: Request for permission to use 611 Mass. Ave., 

on May 20th, from 10:00-6:00, as a venue for a fundraiser 

Dear Selectmen, 

Last year, on May 21st, 2016, a group of proactive students at Arlington High School 
committed to raising money with the Jimmy Fund for cancer research, put on a town-wide ice 
cream fundraiser. The event, inspired by Boston’s own Scooper Bowl, consisted of a day-long 
ice cream festival in the Jefferson Cutter House lawn during which we scooped our hearts out to 
raise money for research and care at the Dana-Farber Cancer Institute (DFCI) in Boston. The 
majority of our donation to DFCI came from the $5 entry fee to the all-you-can-eat event. Our 
goal was to inspire community support for the cause and to raise money for DFCI, especially 
since several members of our community are currently battling cancer. We raised $4,000 for the 
Jimmy Fund.  

This year, we are hoping to put on the same fundraiser, so we can continue uniting 
Arlington in the fight against cancer. We request that you allow us a permit to use the Jefferson 
Cutter House lawn from 10:00AM - 6:00PM on May 20th as the venue for our event, as the lawn 
is ideal due to its easy visibility and through traffic. We thank you greatly for your support and 
consideration! 

Most Sincerely,  
 
The AHS Scoops Club                                                     
 
Tarangana Thapa 
tthapa2017@spyponders.com 
Patrick O’Toole 
po’toole2017@spyponders.com 
Jeremiah Jacob Dolan 
jjacob-dolan2017@spyponders.com 
 


